
       Fosbrook Folk EducationTrust 
Providing music, dance and song opportunities for 

‘YOUNG FOLK’ IN THE NORTH WEST' 

 

Based at : Banks Lane Junior School, Hempshaw Lane, Offerton, Stockport SK 1 4 PR 

Office Address : ‘7 Cock Robin Row’,  Highgate Rd., Hayfield, High Peak. SK 22 2 JL. 

Tel : 01663 746089 (Evenings, Sundays & Mondays) 

Email : fosbrooks@btinternet.com 

Dear All, 

DIARY DATES FOR SPRING 

    Here is a list of the events on our planning for Spring 2018. I have not listed all the Thursday, Friday and 

Saturday classes as these are regular commitments. Should there be alterations to any of these I would inform 

you.  

SPRING ONE 

Saturday 27th January - 'Silent Auction' at Banks Lane Junior School. Doors open 6pm. Bring supper and drinks. 

£3 adults and £1 children. Get your dancing shoes on and bring some change to buy items in the auction! 

 

Saturday 10th February - 'Little Concert in the Library'. Mainly for children who have piano lessons so as to 

demonstrate their skills. This will be from 6.30pm. 

Friday 16th February - Banks Lane break up for half term. There WILL be classes and music lessons that 

evening as normal. 

No Saturday classes on 17th and 24th February (as we're off school).  

SPRING TWO 

Tuesday 27th February - Banks Lane start again. This means that there are piano and ukulele lessons on that 

day. 

Wednesday 28th February - Associated Board of Royal School of Music theory exams in early evening. 

Thursday 1st March - Theory and other music lessons start again. 

Friday 2nd March - Fosbrooks Friday classes resume. 

Saturday 3rd March - Fosbrooks Saturday classes begin for Spring 2. There are also classes on 10th, 17th and 

24th. 

(Senior ceilidh band out in the evening at 60th birthday event.) 

Monday 12th March - School Folk Dance Team at Stockport Town Hall for the Stockport Schools' Folk Dance 

Festival. 

Tuesday 27th March - Stockport Schools' Choir Festival. Evening event which usually involves all Fosbrook 

juniors. 

Thursday 29th March - Banks Lane break up for Easter.  There will be the usual theory and music classes. There 

won't be any classes on Friday 30th March as school is closed for Easter. 

Thursday 12th April to Saturday 14th April - Easter School. There will be a separate letter about this, our get 

together with the Northumbrian Ranters, and the Easter Celebration Concert on Saturday 14th April. 

Monday 16th April - Banks Lane return to school so all classes will be on during week ending Saturday 21st 

April.       

           Liza 
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